From: Webmaster

To: <u>Karina L. Lafarqa; Audrey Malone</u>
Subject: Feedback for City of Chula Vista

Date: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 10:06:20 AM

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any links and do not open attachments unless you can confirm the sender.

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or to reportphishing@chulavistaca.gov

You have received this feedback from s keyes < _____ > for the following page:

https://www.chulavistaca.gov/departments/city-clerk/virtual-meetings

This is insane to build or consider more units at The Otay Ranch mall area... We have had more than our share of construction out here, it is affecting our traffic, our schools Reaching medical care, Not to mention more crime. Our Builder most misrepresented what was gonna happen in our neighborhood by Means of construction out here already! S keyes